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Dietitians Australia has given feedback on the National Digital Health Strategy.

The COVID-19 pandemic highlighted the need to offer healthcare through digital services

including telehealth. Our submission is in response to the Digital Health Strategy consultation

with recommendations on digital health services and dietetics.

Our submission discusses telehealth as a key service delivery platform for dietitians and allied

health professionals. And discusses its benefits and challenges.

We have offered 9 recommendations for providing healthcare through digital means including

telehealth and data collection.

To read our recommendations download our full submission.
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